

Board of Directors Special Study Session Called for March 18, 2024

## MEDIA NOTIFICATION March 11, 2024

At the Board of Directors March 5, 2024 regular meeting and at the request of City Administrator Carl Geffken, Directors Lavon Morton, George Catsavis, Kevin Settle, and Neal Martin called for a special study session to be held at 6:00 p.m., Monday, March 18, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street, to accommodate the following:

• Review new requests for the 2024 Operating Budget (Finance)

The agenda board packet for the subject special study session will be uploaded to the City of Fort Smith website, www.fortsmithar.gov. Once uploaded, Notice of same will be provided in like-manner.

Sherri Gard, MMC City Clerk 479-784-2207 sgard@fortsmithar.gov